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Welcome back, Knights! I am excited to start a new school year with all of you.  

Whether you are returning, or this is your first year, welcome! We are so glad to have you! 

My name is Lisa Longoria, and I am your Vice Principal. 

 

We are working hard to provide a robust and rigorous program in the online model for the 

foreseeable future. Your child’s teacher will be contacting you with information for Google 

Classroom and synchronous learning. If you need technician assistance, please contact our 

IT department at extension 435. Please read Principal Andreasen’s Back to School Letter for 

more information. 

 

Student placement and teacher assignments will be available online in Infinite Campus by 

the end of July. Letters will be mailed home with more information.  

 

AAE has a strong volunteer force and we are so grateful for all of them. At this time, the 

volunteer program is on hiatus. We are also limiting the number of visitors on campus, 

even when we enter Phase 2 of re-opening, to those essential to student services. If you 

need to visit campus, please call the main office first so we can assist you.  

 

Please check our website ​http://aae.lewiscenter.org​  for additional information. We value 

your involvement and support in your child’s education. Together, we will make it another 

great year for all of the children at AAE!  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lisa Longoria 

Elementary Vice Principal  

Kindness is Always an Option! 
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